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Celebrating One Year at 812 Faith Place
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Meal held with residents and their families to celebrate

As a new year dawns, FWF would like to take this time to say we are so thankful for ALL

of YOU! God has used all of you to bless the efforts of FWF to build homes for adults with

disabilities. The continued monetary support is incredible, the hugs given when needed

are never forgotten, the cards sent to encourage give great hope, and the crafts and the

suprises at the door bring pure joy! 

We are blessed beyond measure!

BLESSINGS BEYOND MEASURE



306 COLUMBUS, Pella Iowa

DESSERT
DASH
2021

Make Plans now to Attend
February 12, 2021
PCHS 6:00p.m.

RSVP: contact@forwardwithfaith.org

God has provided!

FWF was able to

purchase

their second lot for a

WOMEN'S home!

Dessert Dash 2021

proceeds to go toward

this new construction

DO WE HAVE
YOUR EMAIL?

Send your name and

email to

contact@forwardwith

faith.org to receive

periodic emails and

updates from FWF

A BIG Thank You to Mr. Bob Scandridge and
the  Industrial Arts Class at PCHS for the

yard shed they built for the FWF Home
 We are so Thankful


